[bookmark: _GoBack]The National University of Public Service (NUPS) announces a call for International Chair position for the academic year 2016-2017. 
The International Chair position will be offered to professors who wish to spend an academic year at NUPS.
The National University of Public Service aims to build and enhance its international connections to become a scientific centre based on values. 
The mission of the International Chair position is improving and strengthening the international representation and competitiveness of the education and research quality at NUPS by inviting internationally acknowledged professors and researchers. This program provides a variety of enrichment activities throughout the academy year. 
If you are interested in the fellowship please fill out the application form and send it back until the 15th of April 2016.
